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ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

  April 25, 2007 
SUBJECT:  Consideration of request for approval of selected Program Reviews for submission to 

the Florida Board of Education 
 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 
Recommend approval of Program Reviews for the Social Science programs in the College of 
Architecture, Urban and Public Affairs and the Barry Kaye College of Business. 
 
  BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
All FAU degree programs undergo an annual Departmental Performance Review, to ensure that 
teaching, research and service are performing at satisfactory levels and to assist the department 
in the pursuit of continuous improvement.   
 
In addition, the Florida Board of Governors requires cyclic reviews of all academic programs at least 
every seven years.  The FAU program review process provides for the review and approval of the 
selected program report(s) by the FAU BOT prior to submission to the FBOG.    
 
The enclosed meeting material includes data for each of the programs scheduled for review this spring.  
The data for the programs is too voluminous to send as hard copy.  The data is available for viewing on 
FAU’s website through the following links:  
 
To view the Departmental Dashboard Indicators:  http://iea.fau.edu/inst/review.htm 
To view the Academic Learning Compacts: http://iea.fau.edu/assessment/ALC.htm  
To view the Departmental assessment plans: http://iea.fau.edu/AssessmentDbase/Login.aspx 
 The appropriate sign-on information is as follows:  USERNAME guest   PASSWORD:  access 
 
The Spring 2007 reviews must be approved by the FAU Board of Trustees and submitted to the FBOG 
by June 29, 2007.  

 
IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 

Upon BOT approval 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
None 
 
Supporting Documentation:                      FAU and BOG Policy Guidelines, Performance Reviews  
Presented by: Dr. Rosalyn Carter, Dean     Phone:  561-297-2011 
  Dr. Dennis Coates, Dean 


